
USAID OSDBU and CCI Group Presents: 
Accessibility in Procurement

USAID’s Office of Small and Disadvantaged Business Utilization (OSDBU) in collaboration with CCI 
Group invites you to attend and participate in its upcoming Accessibility in Procurement webinar, 
December 14, 2023 from 10:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

USAID is committed to supporting the Biden-Harris Administration’s focus on Diversity, Equity, Inclu-
sion and Accessibility (DEIA) by increasing opportunities for underserved members of the U.S. small 
business community. 

This webinar is designed to highlight and discuss USAID’s interest in engaging with businesses that 
are owned/operated by those with disabilities, as well as businesses that address the needs of the 
disabled community throughout the world.

Who Should Attend: U.S. small businesses 
When: Thursday, December 14, 2023 • 10 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. (ET)
Where: Virtual. Webinar Registration 
Contact: For questions, please contact osdbuoutreach@usaid.gov

https://www.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_s8vPleN8TTaVOoMSZ7_p4Q#/registration
mailto:osdbuoutreach@usaid.gov



